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          26 February 2010 

 

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

Circular Letter No. 11 of 2010 

E/45/1/01V3 

 

From: Supervising Officer, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

 

To: Supervising Officers i/c Ministries/Departments 

 

Age limit for entry in the Civil ServiceAge limit for entry in the Civil ServiceAge limit for entry in the Civil ServiceAge limit for entry in the Civil Service 
 

 Government has decided that, with effect from 05 February 2010, the age limit 

for the recruitment of employees in the minor grades in the public service be revised 

from 45 years to 48 years. 

 

 Supervising Officers are requested to ensure compliance with the above decision 

and also to inform officers in charge of Parastatal and other Statutory Bodies and Local 

Authorities falling under the aegis of their respective Ministries, of this decision. 

 

 

 

 

        S.K. Pather 

             Supervising Officer 

 

 

 

 

Copy to: 

 Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service 
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